
 
From: Don Parker [mailto:dparker@phbfirm.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 2:25 PM 
To: Charles Frierson <cdfrierson3@hotmail.com>; Gene Vance_Contact 
<gene.vance@vanceconstructionsolutions.com>; Charles Coleman <crcjab@sbcglobal.net>; 
chrismooreplumbing@yahoo.com; Ann Williams <edgecoffeehouse@hotmail.com>; Chris Gibson 
<clgrehabman@yahoo.com>; John Street <jwstreet@sbcglobal.net>; Mitch Johnson 
<johnsons3@suddenlink.net>; ebryant@jonesboro.org; Joe Hafner <Joeforjonesboro@gmail.com>; 
Bobby Long <blongjcc@gmail.com>; David McClain <DMcClain@jonesboro.org> 
Cc: Donna Jackson <DJackson@jonesboro.org>; Harold Perrin <HPerrin@jonesboro.org>; Sid Pickle 
<hpdeve@gmail.com> 
Subject: RZ 17‐35 Rezoning Request (East of Makala Lane on the Old Craighill's Golf Course) 
 

Members of the City Council: 
 
I am representing PDW Properties, LLC and Sid Pickle in connection with the pending rezoning 
request (RZ 17-35).  Given that there will be at least 4 Aldermen absent tonight, that this is a 
rescheduled meeting not on a regularly scheduled meeting time for the City Council, and that the 
flu is rampant, we would respectfully request that this rezoning request be tabled until the next 
regularly scheduled meeting on February 6, 2018.  If there are any objections to this request, 
please let me know immediately. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
Best regards, 
 

Donald L. Parker II  
Parker Hurst & Burnett, PLC  
3000 Browns Lane  
P.O. Box 1733  
Jonesboro, AR 72403  
Email: dparker@phbfirm.com  
Direct: 870-268-7601  
Fax: 870-268-7607  
 
___________________________________________________________________________  
 
**********************CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE****************************  
 
The information in this email, and in any attachment, may be confidential and/or privileged. This 
email is intended to be reviewed only by the individual or organization named above. If you are 
not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if 
any, or the information contained herein, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in 
error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from your 
system. Additionally, although Parker Hurst & Burnett, PLC attempts to sweep email and 



attachment for viruses, it does not guarantee that either are virus-free and accepts no liability for 
any damage sustained as a result of viruses. Thank you. 

 


